
 
 
 

MEDIA RESPONSE  
 

SUBJECT: MENTAL HOSPITAL: VISTA PARK DEVELOPERS / JOH ARCH 

INVESTMENTS 

DATE: 30 NOVEMBER 2016 

The matter is subjudice, meaning that it is still under judicial consideration and therefore 

prohibited from public discussion.   

For more enquiries contact Ms. Crystal Robertson 
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